
 

 

30th September 2024 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Y5 & 6 Film Night- Hocus Pocus 
 
Year 8 ambassadors are holding a Hocus Pocus film night for year 5 & 6 only on Monday 
21st October & Tuesday 22nd October. It will start at 3:30pm and finish approximately, 
5:15pm. There are limited places available as a result we are limited to 60 places for each 
night. 
 
Tickets are £3 which is payable via Parent Pay.  The ticket will automatically see them 
entered into the raffle to win a Halloween themed prize, as well as a snack while watching 
the film. Please note that cash will NOT be accepted for the ticket. Tickets are on a first 
come first serve basis. Pupils are welcome to bring in their water bottle if they so wish. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
H.Hilton 

 
Mrs Hilton 
Head of Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


